Photo Permission Slip
During the course of the school year several photographs of the students are taken. Some of these photographs are used to enhance our website. Photographs that are used DO NOT INCLUDE THE STUDENT’S NAME OR ANY OTHER IDENTIFYING INFORMATION. These photos are strictly for viewing on the website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you DO NOT want your child’s photograph used on the website, please fill out this form and return it to Mr. Byrd by August 2, 2019.


NO, I do not wish for my child’s image to be used on the Obion County Band’s website for any reason.

_______________________
Child’s Name (Please Print)
_______________________
Parent’s Signature
_______________________
Today’s Date

